
FOR RELEASE IMMEDIATE, MARCH 23, 2020  

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Rochester, March 23, 2020:   

In accordance to Governor Holcomb’s Executive Order 20-08, Stay at Home Order.  The 

City of Rochester has implemented these additional measures: 

1. City Offices will be closed to the public beginning at 12:00pm on March 24, 2020.  

Local Government is an essential operation and staff will remain in the office 

during regular business hours (7:30am – 4:00pm).  Please call City Hall at 574-

223-2510 during these hours for city business related needs.   

2. Utility payments will still be accepted by any of these methods: 

a. Online, by phone, drop box, or drive up window.   

3. All city parks will be closed to all activities, this includes the Round Barn Golf 

Club and Course. 

Please visit the Fulton County webpage at www.co.fulton.in.us for the most current 

information for our county and for links to State and Federal updates and resources.   

 

Thank you. 

Mayor Denton    
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